
Monday 20th February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have had a restful and happy half term holiday, and we are looking forward to welcoming you and our

children back to school tomorrow.

When you join us tomorrow morning, you will notice that over the half term break, scaffolding has been put up

around the school and containers have been installed temporarily in the playground. This is because Hackney

Education has commissioned building works on the facade of the school and improvement work on the playground

and to the main roof above the hall. The purpose of these works is to ensure that our school continues to provide a

safe and secure learning environment for our children.

We want to assure you that our main priority during these works remains the safeguarding of our children, and we

have taken all necessary measures to ensure their safety during this period of construction. We are in close contact

with the construction team to ensure that disruption to our pupils and staff is kept to a minimum.

You will notice that there is scaffolding in front of the Year 5 and 6 classrooms. This means that 5 water fountains will

not be in use for the duration of the works. Please ensure that you send your child to school with a water bottle.

These works are scheduled to last for approximately 12 weeks with an expected completion date during the week

beginning 8th May 2023. Of course, we will keep you informed should this change. We appreciate your cooperation

and understanding during this time, and should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact

the school via the admin email address.

Yours Sincerely,

Anna Case

Headteacher


